
Nassau County Camera Club

Board Meeting Minutes for Wednesday June 16, 2021

Board Members in attendance: Dave Curtin, Helen Albano, Joe Senzatimore, Jane Allegretti, Julie
Allegretti, Steven Kessler and Pete Mirabella

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the upcoming year for the Nassau County
Camera Club.

Meeting locations were mentioned: Levittown Library meeting room, Bristol meeting
room, and Camera land’s conference room were three options so far. Pete will confer
with Jeff Mantell of Camera land to see if the facility is available.

Wednesday nights will be the club’s meeting nights.

Competition images are due the first Wednesday of each month. Monthly
competitions are scheduled for the second Wednesday of the month. The third and
fourth Wednesday will be reserved for programs.

A summer meeting was mentioned and a few of the board membersare looking into
different venues.

The thought of attracting new members was brought up. Reaching out to local
colleges who have photography programs/clubs would be a good source.

A listing of judges, that Steve presented, were discussed.

Dave asked for a volunteer to represent the club at PFLI. Steve volunteered. His name
will be sent to PFLI.

A motion was presented to ask Vince Como to become a member of the board in
charge of programming. Steve will contact Vinnie.

Dave will email the membership the fall calendar in early August.

Pete will email a welcome package to all current members and members who have
left over the past few years by August 1, 2021.
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Learning presentations was suggested for less advanced members of the club.
Possibly an email could be sent out to determine what topics would be most
advantageous.

Next Board Meeting: The next board meeting: August 4, 2021

The meeting was adjourned at.8:30 pm -   Submitted by Pete Mirabella, Secretary
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